
                                                                    

 
 
 
      
  
          

HOME & HOSPITAL TUITION 
SERVICE 
 
Albright Education Centre 
South Tipton Campus Site 
Alexandra Road 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 7NR  
 
Telephone: 0121 533 5806 
 

3rd May 2023 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
On Friday 5th May, we will be having a Coronation party and we cordially invite you to join us in 
celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation. We will be running the event from 1pm until the end 
of the normal school day. 
 
On the day, pupils are welcome to come to school dressed in red, white or blue and will be 
taking part in lots of fun activities during the afternoon. Some of these will include singing the 
National Anthem, face painting and decorating their own crown!  
 
It will be a nice chance to chat with members of staff and get involved in some of the activities. 
There will be some refreshments provided including cold drinks and cakes, and there is no 
charge for the event. 
 
We are really looking forward to celebrating this momentous occasion with you all and bringing 
our school community together. If you have any questions, please contact the school reception. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Powers 
Teacher of English and Enrichment Coordinator 


